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From: Jack Logan <jlogan62@rocketmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 7:25 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fw: Event

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

 

On Mon, Aug 29, 2016 at 7:18 AM, Jack Logan 

<jlogan62@rocketmail.com> wrote: 

Honoring Sheriff Steve Loftis for his 40 plus years in law enforcement will be held Friday September 9 2016 at 

12:00 noon. The event will be held at 598 Pendleton Street in The City of Greenville South Carolina. We are 

inviting you and your staff to come to this event. All law enforcement,  elected officials, business leaders and 

the public is invited. The Put Down The Guns Now Young People organization is hosting the event. Sheriff 

Loftis have served committee 40 plus year in protecting and serving and we invite you to come. Jack Logan 

event organizer 8643031030 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


